
  

 

This week’s attendance is 96.50%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y4 98.7% 
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20.1.2023 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s certainly been a lot colder this week but overall, despite 
the occasional flurry, we have dodged any significant 
snowfall this week – much to the disappointment of the 
children! 
 
Despite that, it won’t have escaped your attention that a 
black Peugeot was left stranded on the field yesterday 
morning (wrapped in yellow police tape).  Well, thank 
goodness the Mini Police team were in to help investigate 
what appeared to be Miss H’s stolen car. Our tenacious 
detective in Y6s were able to examine the evidence and draw 
conclusions - pointing the finger to only one suspect. Even I 
was under suspicion!  
 
Middle left we have children in Y1 identifying and discussing 
pictures of different Jewish artefacts.  The children loved 
talking about them and asked really good questions about 
each one. 
 
Bottom left we have children in FS2 who have been learning 
about how to be kind online.  If you haven’t visited it already, 
please check out our E-Safety section on the school website.  
It has lots of useful information, assemblies and websites 
about how to keep your child safe: 

 
E-Safety | Markeaton Primary School 

 
And finally, two things, you’ll have seen in the news that the 
main teaching union NEU has voted to go on strike for four 
days.  A separate letter detailing what we know so far and 
what the impact might be will be sent early next week.  And 
on a lighter note, we would love to hear what 
accomplishments your child has achieved outside of school.  
So, if your child has got a certificate at a swimming gala, 
gained a badge at Cubs or something of similar magnificence 
then email me (head@) with a photo and details and I will 
collate it for a separate newsletter each half term.  Can you 
please let me know if you are happy for the photo to be used 
as well. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday! 
 

Mr Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/about-us/e-safety

